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First name: Nancy

Last name: Wicks

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear USFS

I am writing in regards to updating the GMUG Forest Plan. I have been informed that the USFS thinks that

motorized transportation has increased significantly in the GMUG yet there is no evidence to back that up. I am a

resident in the Gunnison valley for 25 years and in these parts non motorized travel is still the majority of users

and we really appreciate the quiet and solitude that these mountains bring to our lives. That's exactly why we live

here. 

Please do all that you can to get people out of their vehicles and enjoying nature with just the sounds of their feet

hiking, biking or skiing. No nasty exhaust and noise to disrupt the peace found in the wild places!

Sincerely,

Nancy Wicks 


